

Monday Memo – February 9, 2015

A short but noteworthy Monday Memo highlighting a couple of recent publications. We hope everyone is staying safe in the snow and not creating too much extra business for our orthopedic and spine centers.

Publications

- Barry Saver is author of a Piece of My Mind article in the most recent edition of the Journal of the American Medical Association, <u>Should C Be a Passing Grade for the USPSTF</u>, *JAMA*, *February 3*, 2104, Vol 313 (5), 465-466
- Herb Stevenson is first author of an article in the February, 2015 edition of the American Journal of Sports Medicine: J. Herbert Stevenson, Chad S. Beattie, Jennifer B. Schwartz, and Brian D. Busconi. <u>Assessing the Effectiveness of Neuromuscular Training Programs in Reducing the Incidence of Anterior Cruciate Ligament Injuries in Female Athletes: A Systematic Review, Am J Sports Med. 2015 Feb;43(2):482-90</u>